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SCHOOL  ACTIVITIES 

Attention Students and Staff: Door Dash, Grub Hub or any other food delivery service 

will no longer be allowed to deliver food in the administration building or on campus. 

Class of 2024 Sophomores, campaigning for next year's officers has officially begun! 
Keep an eye out around campus to see which candidates are campaigning and worth 
your vote. Voting will begin on May 16th and conclude on May 20th. You will receive a 
Google Form via ParentSquare and your class Advisement page. Follow the Class of 
2024 Instagram @smhsclassof.2024 for all candidate biographies and election up-
dates! 

Attention all Class of 2023 members- do you want to help with this year’s Prom and 
get a preview of what your prom could be next year?  Come to a meeting Tuesday in 
room 233, Mrs. Draper’s room, at lunch to find out about and sign up for the fun 
ahead at this year’s prom. 
 

CLUB INFORMATION  

Las Comadres Club members please turn in your officer application today if you are 
planning to run for a position. We will be meeting today during lunch in Room 
235.  New members are welcome. 

The Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers is having a coding activity Thursday, 
May 19th with engineering students from Cal Poly. Be there right after school in room 

 

Attention all Saints interested in playing Girls Volleyball next fall. Spring Volleyball 
will be starting on Monday May 16th  immediately after school. If you are interested 
in playing, please make sure you have a current Athletic Physical. Any questions 
please see Coach Rodriguez in room 334.  

SPORTS 




